
October 1, 2020 
 
Dear Vanguard Community, 

 
This week the Executive Council approved to extend the current restriction on external 
events until February 1, 2021. As a result, no facility request shall be approved for an event 
(i.e., meetings, gatherings, activities and facility use) hosted by an external (non-college) 
group/ individual before this date. Based on circumstances related to public safety and 
available resources, ASU-Beebe may determine it necessary to extend this moratorium on 
external events beyond the above referenced date. 
  
This decision will not affect on-campus departments from hosting external partners, 
guests, or prospective students on our campuses for official college business. Our 
campuses are still open to the public. However, external groups/ individuals will be unable 
to utilize on-campus facilities for functions/ events. 
  
Furthermore, please use this opportunity to refresh your memory on ASU-Beebe’s Protocol 
Regarding Venues, Gatherings & Facility Use on our campuses that was originally 
published on July 10, 2020. 
http://www.asub.edu/coronavirus-information/files/7-10-update-20-facilities-protocols.pdf 
 
 
Zackery Tucker 
Director of Student Life 
Arkansas State University - Beebe 

	

	


